
 

                          21st November 2016 

Dear Parents/Carers,        

Carol Service    

We are delighted to invite you to join us for our Riverside Beckenham Carol Service.  As last year, the service is 
going to be held in St George’s Church in Beckenham on Monday, 19th December from 2-2.45pm. 

 

We will walk together from school to the church, leaving school at 1.45pm. You are welcome to either walk with 
us or join us in the church. If you are planning on walking with us, could you please let your child’s class teacher 
know as I am sure they will be grateful for the extra hands. Once the service is finished you can then 
accompany us back to school or take your child home with you from the church. If you would like to do this, 
then please reply on the slip below, thank you. 

We look forward to celebrating this special time of year with you. 

Yours sincerely, 

                                      

Teresa Prior 
Assistant Headteacher 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Please return to School Office                                                              (*please delete as appropriate) 

We are/are not* planning on coming to the Carol Service on Monday, 19th December at 2pm. 

We will /will not* take our child ______________________  home with us after the service. 

Child’s Name ____________________________________  Class ____________________________ 

Names of Parent(s)/Carer(s) ______________________________ Signed______________________ 

School Business Manager: Mrs Sue Crane, ACIS 

sue.crane@riverside.bromley.sch.uk 


